SISD FOOD SERVICE BOARD REPORT

11/10 2023

SISD follows NSLP (Nation School Lunch program), SBP (School Breakfast
Program) and FFVP (Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program).

We had our first required Food Safety Inspection this school year already.
All SISD schools passed it: 6 schools in September and Port Alexander school had
Food Safety Virtual Assessment in October.

We continue to bring fresh fruits and vegetables to our schools’ lunches
and breakfast to provide healthy food for our students. Fresh lettuce, tomatoes,
cucumbers, celery, spinach, carrots, broccoli, radish, cabbage (coleslaw), apples,
oranges, grapes are always on our menu. Some of our menu items are made from
scratch.



